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At this time, visitation procedures amid the COVID-19 pandemic vary based on local, state and federal 
government guidance. We are working closely with our government partners to ensure the safety and wellbeing 
of staff and those entrusted to our care. 

For a visitation status of a CoreCivic facility, we encourage you to call the facility of your interest directly. Click 
HERE to find a list of CoreCivic facilities’ names, locations and phone numbers to make your visitation status 
inquiry.  

https://www.corecivic.com/facilities

